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The manuscript has been improved according with the suggestions of the reviewers:

1) All editorial comments are addressed and corrected. Please see attached the
file “Manuscript 10538 Cover Page Revisions”
2) Comment 1: The number of references should be increased with more
updated references
a. These concerns are addressed and number of references is increased
3) Comment 2: The discussion should focus on the fact that most trials
were performed by the same team, that the data are extremely few, that
there has been no comparative trials, that there is no estimate of the
placebo effect, neither of the natural course of the disease if untreated
and that therefore FDA approval means very little.
a. The comment is addressed with mention of the same team conducting
4 of 5 research projects and subsequent potential for bias
Comment 3: Recently, the FDA approved the use of collagenase clostridium
histolyticum (CCH) for the treatment of Peyroni€'s disease (PD). This review
article summarize the five clinical trials published from 1985 to 2013 about
safety and advantage in the use of CCH in the treatment of PD. The studies
support CCH as areasonably safe and well-tolerated non-surgical intervention
for PD: rare serious adverse events included corporeal rupture and penile
hematoma. The table is exhaustive, athough the manuscript needs at |east of an
impressive figure. The English language is correct and flowing. Abbreviations
should be revised in a correct timeline order (e.g. Dupuytren’s disease). The
results of the five studies should be separated by atitle in the text.



b. Per recommendation, the body of the manuscript is separated by
clinical trial

4) Wl written review on a new treatment for Peyronie disease.
a. We are very grateful for your positive feedback

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Clinical
Urology.
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Anup Vora, MD
Cleveland Clinic Florida



